Keene Township Board Meeting
August 10, 2021

Board Members present: Robert Simpson, Kara Albert, Harvey Noon,
Corey Wojcik

Absent: Nancy Feuerstein
Guests: Helen Noon and Brad Potter

Minutes from the June and July meetings were given and approved as
presented.

Public Comment: only a bad joke from Brad

Treasurer’s Report: gave her report and a reminder that taxes are due
September 14.

Clerk’s Report: No Report

Motion by Harvey second by Corey for Keene Township to pay bills
totaling $9229.31. Passed

Jeanne Vandersloot reported that the Planning Commission will meet
on September 7 and her Zoning Administrator report for the month.

Supervisor Report: Gravel and brine will be up down by the end of the
month. Robert met with John Schuman and John installed the new
cemetery software on the township’s computer.

He also notified the Board that Nancy our Clerk had resigned and He
would be talking to MTA to find out the steps to replace her.

Meeting adjourned at 8:28pm.

Minutes submitted by Robert



